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Road and Grounds Report 

January 5, 2023 

Accomplishments since the last board meeting 
 
Road and Ground work 

• Seth Trinkle continues to monitor and clean culverts and do our mowing.  This fall his crew also 
did a good job at leaf removal from our roads.  We are pleased with his service. 

• Ed Wagler graded the hilly portions of SC roads in November.  In general, the roads remain in 
good shape. 

• C&H landscaping are on board to do any snow removal as needed. 

Future Projects 

• We are waiting on a quote to put in a small handicap parking spot near the boat dock ramp. 
• New private road signs and posts have been purchased and will be installed later this spring. 
• The low end of culvert #10 needs some rock reinforcement added.   This will be done by Seth 

Trinkle. 
• Ed Wagler will regrade SC roads in April after the heavy spring rains are behind us. 

 

Carl Bauer, Chad Huck 

Road and Grounds Committee 

 


